
CERTIFICATE OF ELECTION 
 
This certificate is presented to certify that a City Officer Election was held on the 4th 
day of May 2024 in the City of Grand Prairie, Texas, in which 
 

Tony Shotwell 
 

was elected to the office of Council Member, District Five, by virtue of having received 
the majority number of the votes cast; and that the votes were certified by a canvass 
of the City Council of the City of Grand Prairie, Texas. 
 
Now, therefore, by reason of the provisions of the City Charter and Ordinances of the 
City of Grand Prairie, Texas, you are hereby notified that you have qualified for said 
office as a member of the City Council and are to begin your charges and duties as 
such. 
 
Witness my hand and the Seal of the City of Grand Prairie, Texas this the 21st day of 
May 2024. 
 
       
      _______________________________________ 

      Mayor Ron Jensen 
       

 


